From: Hayden Tan

To: medboardconsultation

Subject: Public consultation on good medical practice

Date: Thursday, 2 August 2018 8:28:29 PM

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to voice my concern and disapproval of the proposed changes to the wording of the National Doctor's Code of Conduct.

I believe that certain sections in the draft for the Code, will restrict doctors' from voicing their professional opinions, and also compel them to act contrary to their conscience.

In view of these concerns, I implore the reviewers of the new Code to fully ensure that any changes will not in any way, wrongly restrict the free speech of our doctors, nor compel them to act contrary to their personal beliefs or conscience.

Sincerely,

Hayden Tan